
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5/2/2025 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Generator/Equipment for The Heights Ellis County Family 

Resources  in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the The Heights 

Ellis County Family Resources, located at 2230 Bryan Place, Midlothian, Texas 76065. The 

funding would be used for . The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because The 

funding from this grant would significantly enhance The Heights' capacity to serve our 

community's most vulnerable members. The organization has demonstrated both the expertise 

and infrastructure necessary to effectively utilize these funds in accordance with the grant's 

requirements and objectives. Their existing programs and services align perfectly with the goals 

of the Family Violence Program, and additional funding would allow them to expand their reach 

and impact. The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized under 34 U.S.C. § 10152. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family have any 

financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jake Ellzey 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 

 


